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CAMPAIGN 

BULLETIN 
Takata Bar Code Scanner 

 

Reference: J-52352  

Date: December 7, 2016 
 
Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers 

SAFETY RECALL 

 

 

 

***** Summary***** 

TECH-MATE will begin sending the J-52352 USB Bar Code Scanner Starting on December 7, 2016 

to dealers for future use on the Takata recall campaign.  More information and instructions will follow 

at a later date explaining the use of this tool.  Please ensure that this tool is placed in a secure 

location until that information is announced.  This tool is currently being sent out as a required 

campaign tool at NO COST to the dealer.  Dealers may replace lost tools or order additional 

quantities through TECH-MATE @ 1-800-662-2001. 
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The following special service tool has been classified essential by Nissan North 
America, Inc. 

 

J-52352  

USB Bar Code Scanner 

 

Application: Bar Code Scanning 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The J-52352 Bar Code Scanner is utilized during field service procedures. 

Reference the service bulletin for additional information on proper use. 
 

 
 

 
 
The J-52352-575700 tool will not be invoiced to your Nissan Non-Vehicle Account, in 

accordance with your dealer agreement with Nissan North America, Inc. 
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